
Who is this for?
• Individuals seeking behavioral health services who do not qualify for SeaView’s Sliding Fee Scale

and who are not eligible for Alaska Medicaid. 
• Most individuals seeking financial assistance in this category would be identified as middle
income or hold commercial insurance plans, but are considered underinsured by having high

deductibles and co-pays for services. 
• Must be currently residing in the Seward/Moose Pass Community. 

What does it do?
• Provides up to $750 in assistance to qualified individuals.

• Ensures that qualified individuals can begin the process of accessing needed behavioral health
services with limited out of pocket costs. 

How to apply!
• Inquire at your intake appointment.

• Complete the application with our admissions team prior to your first clinical appointment.
• Follow up! Give us a call at (907)-224-5257 to inquire about your application status.
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